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Important Dates:

e January 6 -
January Meeting

January 12 -
District 6 Game
Night

e January 20 -
Section Parly

e January 21 - LDE
Outlines due

e January 26 -
Farmer's
Breakfast

Southern Wells

FFA

"~ Welcome to our newsletter!

. Contact Information:

The Southern Wells FFA would like to say hello! We have many

exciting activities going on now and there will be many more to

come. To better know what is happening in our chapter, please
visit our website at southernwells.theaet.com. To see various
pictures of FFA Members, like our Facebook page: Southern

Wells FFA and follow our Instagram at southernwellsffa. If you

have any questions, please feel free to ask any older FFA member
or our advisor, Ms. Howell

New Year, New Officers

With the new year beginning that means that the Southern
Wells FFA needs new officers. Candidates went through the
interview process in late November of 2021. The interviewers
definitely had a tough decision to make. Your 2022 chapter
officers are President- Katelyn McMillian,
Vice President- Zoe Needler,

Sentinel- Jaxon Heath,

Reporter- Kammy Miller,

Treasurer- Keith Pluimer,

Secretary- Gabe McElhaney.

The junior officers are Ashley Needler,
Avery Gaskill, Caroline Ripperger, 4
Alaina Nuesbamer, Kenzie Paxon, Collena Reeves.
Congratulations to all the new officers!




Career and Leadership Development Events

As the previous Novice Parly team’s season comes to an end, it’s time for another season
to begin. Just after National Convention, a call-out was held for those interested in
participating in the Parliamentary Procedure LDE this year. From this call-out, we
created two strong teams! Each team worked hard to prepare for the district contest on
December 14. The Novice team placed first in their division at this contest. Members of
the team include John McMillan, Peyton Ellis, Cohen Miller, Caroline Ripperger, Addy
Gaskill, Bryce Kilander, Gracie Reeves, Avery Gaskill,
and Kelby Kiel. Our Chapter team received

second place in their contest. The members of

this team include Keith Pluimer, Collena Reeves,
Kammy Miller, Jaxon Heath, Gabe McElhaney,
Jesston Heath, Kyra Kiel, Malaina Culbertson,
Joshua Bricker, Katelyn McMillan, Kenzie Paxon,
and Alaina Nusbaumer.

Parliamentary Procedure

Spotlight Event

2022 FFA Officers:

President;
Katelyn McMillan
Vice President:
Z0e Needler
Secretary:
Gabe McElhaney
Treasurer:
Keith Pluimer
Reporter:
Kammy Miller
Sentinel:
Jaxon Heath
Advisor:
Alexis Howell

Fruit Sales

Southern Wells FFA members have recently

had great success with yet another fundraiser.

Fall for the Southern Wells FFA means fundraisers,
and lots of them. When fruit sales come around,
members are encouraged to sell as much fruit as they can, and this year
they did just that. Our members sold 868 units of fruit this year! This hard
work does not come without reward, members that sold 15 or more units of
fruit received an invite to our annual fruit party! Members who were
invited to attend the fruit party include Valiant Drennen, Olivia Durham,
Kyra Kiel, Grace Michael, Hailey Rogers, Canyon Tucker, Hannah Duncan,
Katelyn McMillan, Grace Meeks, Brooklyn Moore, Zoe Needler, Jenson
Nusbaumer, Brooke Tonner, Case Boxell, Gabe McElhaney, Keith Pluimer,
Audrey Sweeden, Karlee Warner, Sebastian Couch, Avery Gaskill, Alaina
Nusbaumer, Collena Reeves, Callie Ripperger, Nataleigh Zigler, Peyton Ellis,
Trey Slusher, Kelby Kiel, Jon McMillan, Addi Gaskill, and FFA Alumni!
If you weren’t able to purchase fruit this year, make sure to contact Ms.
Howell or an FFA member next year when fruit sales roll around again!




